
FOI034 Response  

 

Request 

Good morning  

I am doing some research and require some information, I hope you can help me with via a freedom 

of information request.  Please could you provide all recorded figures for the following questions:  

1. What were the recorded reasons for the removal of IV peripheral cannulas within your 
hospital trust within the last 10 years? Please provide annual numbers for each reason for 
removal. 

2. What is the annual number of catheter related bloodstream infections within your hospital 
trust within the last 10 years? 

3. What are the annual recorded incidents of phlebitis within your hospital trust in the last 10 
years?  

Response  

Please note that as the Trust is a mental health service and not an acute service the Trust is unable 

to provide a response to your request as we do not hold such information.  

 

 

 

 

 


